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Planning Board - 107 Highland Ave.

Public Hearing Notice

City of Salem
Planning Board

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the application of ROBERT WILLWERTH for Site Plan Review for the
property located at 107 HIGHLAND AVENUE (Map 14, Lot 198). Specifically, the application proposes the redevelopment of the
existing building, formerly used as a medical office, into 8 residential units, with associated parking and landscaping.

The public hearing will be held on Thursday, April 17, 2014 at 7:00 PM, at 120 Washington Street, 31 floor, room 313, in
accordance with Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws. A copy of the application and plans are on file and available for

review during normal business hours at the Department of Planning & Community Development, Third Floor, 120 Washington
Street, Salem, MA.

Charles M. Puleo, Chair
Planning Board

Ad to Run Dates in Salem News: April 3 and April 10, 2014



